
ECCO Relaunch Information

•	 Only one parent/guardian may drop off a child in a children’s 
area. If parents have children in nursery, preschool, and 
elementary one parent may drop off in the nursery and the 
other may drop off in the preschool and elementary area.

•	 Drop off begins 15 minutes prior to service.
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•	 The same parent who dropped off their child must pick 
up their child within 5 minutes of service ending. We will 
be closed for 10 minutes between services to clean and 
disinfect.

•	 Reservations are required for all children attending 
ECCO due to limited class sizes, and are available on 
the app or website.

•	 There will be a limit of 10 children per class.
•	 Parents will need to RSVP each child for each service 

he/she plans to attend (i.e. 2 children both at 2 
services requires 4 reservations).

•	 All children 2 and up are required to wear a mask 
while in the building.

•	 All ECCO Leaders will be required to wear a mask.

•	 Parents will enter through the Children’s entrance 
that will be marked by ECCO flags. All families will be 
screened before entering the children’s environments, 
then will be checked in by volunteers. 

•	 Parents will apply the security sticker on the front of 
their child’s chest. 

•	 After checking in and receiving the child’s security tag 
sticker, the child will be escorted by 1 parent to their 
Small Group.

•	 There will be a one-way traffic flow marked with 
arrows on the floor.

•	 During Large Group, children will sit in Small Groups of 
10 children.

•	 This Small Group is together the entire service and 
socially distanced from other groups.

•	 Once arriving in their assigned Small Group classroom, 
children will sit together on a rug or around tables.

•	 Children will neither receive snacks nor share  
community materials.

•	 Children will receive prepackaged crayons to use during 
class and take home afterwards.

•	 To pick up a child from ECCO, only the same parent who 
dropped off, with their security tag sticker ready, will be 
allowed to enter the children’s environment. Families will 
follow the same one-way traffic flow as drop-off.

•	 Cleaning: Leaders will sanitize all areas before, after and 
throughout the services. Children’s environments will be 
closed for 10 minutes between services to disinfect.

•	 Multiple Service Attendees: A child will be with the 
same Small Group unless they stay for two services. 
Children that attend multiple services will be with the 
same Small Group until they are dropped off by their first 
service Small Group Leaders to the next service’s Small 
Group Leaders. The child then joins his/her new Small 
Group and repeats the process for the next service time.

•	 If Your Child Becomes Ill: Your child will be removed 
from the classroom and their security tag sticker number 
will be displayed in the worship center. Please watch 
carefully and come as quickly as possible. We will also 
text you if you do not respond. Please put your phone 
on vibrate and keep it where you can feel it.

•	 COVID-19 Diagnosis: If your child or someone in your 
household contracts COVID-19, please notify our team 
immediately. You can email ecco@experiencecc.com . 
You will remain anonymous. We will notify everyone in 
your child’s Small Group of potential exposure.
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